
Sent: 08 December 2014 04:36
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning apps on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning apps (8938) 
	

	Name:
	John and Jo Badger
	

	Address 1:
	1 The Tithings
	

	Address 2:
	Main Rd
	

	Town:
	Swalcliffe
	

	Postcode:
	OX15 5DR
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	Relating to planning application 14/01762/F Swalcliffe Park Equestrian. We would not welcome an increase in existing tannoy noise from equestrian events as this disrupts peace and enjoyment of our garden during the summer and generally adds noise and nuisance to an otherwise peaceful, rural village. We would not welcome an increase in large horse transport vehicles through the village as this would impact on Swalcliffe being able to remain a tranquil, peaceful, rural village rather than becoming a thoroughfare for an increased volume of heavy traffic bringing noise and nuisance.
	


